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Hello Committee members: 

I am an average small business owner and also own farm land in Union County. 

Bottom Line: We use many trucks and farm equipment that are diesel fueled.  In our 

environment and location diesel fueled machines are a necessity.  The notion of 

restricting equipment we must have to operate is nothing short of absurd. 

I support fully HB 3119 to hold back Oregon's intentions to restrict the use of diesel 

powered equipment.  Oregon MUST move away from it's crash vector based on CO2 

as a greenhouse gas. It is not. 

Please support HB3119 for all of us. 

 

Thank you 

Curt Howell, Union County 


